
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 15th June 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 3 Time to Think Trip – Thursday 17th June 2021 

 

With the British weather being so unpredictable, the children will need to bring in the following for 

our Time to Think Trip on Thursday 17th June.  They will need a waterproof coat, sun hat, sun cream 

(please apply this before coming to school), sturdy trainers or walking boots/shoes, a healthy 

snack and a drink.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Brown 

Year 3 Learning Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


